
2025-2026
New Parents & Incoming PreK-4 

Parents Orientation

Join us on 
Thursday, August 7, 2025

at 8:00AM
in McDermott Hall

We will be reviewing important 
information regarding Back to School 

procedures.

Looking forward to welcoming our 
NEW Saint Timothy families and those 

current families starting PreK-4!

FAITH * STUDY * LOVE
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